
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 11th February

Dear Parents,

We’ve definitely had a taste of summer this week - It’s a warm reminder of the exciting
events and activities we have planned for the Summer term; we are hopeful that we will be
able to invite our community to enjoy activities with us.

Internet Safety Day

On Tuesday, we celebrated Internet Safety Day
across the Academy. This year’s focus was ‘All Fun
and Games’? We spent the day exploring respect
and relationships online. In school, each year
group took part in various activities throughout
the day. We’d like to extend that with challenges
you can do at home. Please click here to find out
more. We’d love to see what children have
achieved. Please send your photos and videos to
Mrs Dalby (kdalby@atlantic-aspirations.org.

Home Reading
We’ve noticed that some of our students seem to have fallen out of the habit of daily reading
at home. We understand the pressures of families but the impact of reading daily with your
child has a significant impact on their achievements at school.  At Atlantic academy it is our
ambition that every student reads daily at home to ensure they have the best opportunities
to progress.

If you need further guidance about the best way to support your child with their home
reading please don’t hesitate to let us know through the contact forms on the website and
we will be in touch to offer support.

We have some exciting reading challenges as well as World Book Day coming up and hope to
see as many of our young pupils engaging in events as possible.

Have a wonderful weekend, and I look forward to seeing you for the last week of our half
term next week.

Miss Heppell

Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

February
8th - E-Safety Day

March
3rd - World Book Day

11th - Y4 Chocolate Factory
Visit

14th British Science Week
Begins

14th - Y5 Bournemouth
University Animate Me
15th - Y6 Bournemouth
University Future Me

22nd - Book Fair
30th - Y5 Radipole RSPB

31st - Sing Up Day

Please ensure school visit
consent is ticked on the

SIMS parent app to ensure
trip permission is granted.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BojUXLUlr-zn9W1kUscVksgbqe5UlJuv/view?usp=sharing
http://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/contact-us/pastoral-support-contact-form/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1lZ-muEgq_0

